
> London City Council, 
>  
> I totally disagree in having the mental health and homeless hub in this area. My family 
and I live in Fox Field Community and share the same concerns many other families in 
the area have about this project. 
>  
> We’re hard working and devoted londoners  who look for a better neighborhood and 
city, including better and more effective solutions to help people in need, being these 
self-sustained and effective in helping people to get back in their feet and not only give 
them a place to stay, no need to say it’s an very costly option for us tax payers. 
>  
> Of course it’s very serious decision and detrimental for the market value for 
commercial and residencial owners and how our quality of life and safety would be 
affected. Why the public consultation was not more advertised so more of us could 
participate?  
>  
> Please attend to our very legitimate concerns and give us the opportunity to talk with 
you about them. 
>  
> Rossana ungson 
 


